
SHIVAJI COLLEGE, 
UNIVERSITY OF DELHI, 

RING ROAD, RAJA GARDEN, 
NEW DELHI – 110027 

Date: 07.02.2022 

 

CORRIGENDUM TO THE NOTICE DATED 02.02.2022 

REG. WALK-IN-INTERVIEW FOR THE POST OF GUEST FACULTY 
IN THE DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 

 

This is with reference to our earlier notification uploaded on the College 

Website dated 02.02.2022 regarding walk-in-interview for the post of Guest 

Faculty in the Department of Mathematics, Shivaji College (University of 

Delhi), which has been scheduled for Tuesday, February 8, 2022.  

In this context, please note that due to some administrative reasons, 

the aforementioned walk-in-interview in the Department of 

Mathematics stands cancelled.  

Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted. 

 

 

 

Prof. Shiv Kumar Sahdev 

Officiating Principal 
 


